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DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS REQUIRE A DETOUR AT OLD WIRE ROAD 
IN BETHEL HEIGHTS 

 
LITTLE ROCK (5-4) – Drainage improvements will require a detour at Old Wire Road in 
Bethel Heights, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 
(AHTD) officials. 
 
Crews will install a box culvert across Old Wire Road near the intersection of Highway 264. 
Traffic will be detoured using Primrose Road and Hatcher Road. (Map is attached) 
 
The detour will begin Monday, May 11th at 7:00 a.m. and conclude within ten consecutive 
days.  Traffic will be controlled using barrels, warning and detour signs. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.arkansashighways.com/
https://twitter.com/ahtd
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